
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P6B Newsletter 

 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

 
 

   
 
 
How are we finding Primary 6B so far? 

 
Important dates-   

 

Message from the class teacher- Mr Wood 
I’d like to wish P6B a huge welcome back after the holidays. It has been great to see you 
all and how well you have settled into the new term & are so keen to learn. I’m looking 
forward to our journey through Primary 6 and getting to know you better over the coming 
months  
 

Literacy- 
We have listened to George’s Marvellous Medicine by Roald 
Dahl. We took notes and are currently writing our own blurb for 
the story and illustrating a book cover. We have completed 
spelling placement tests and played a game where Mr Wood 
thinks of an animal & we have to ask Yes / No questions to 
guess what it is. 

Numeracy-  
We have been looking at number and Place value up to 
10,000. We have also been reviewing rounding to both 10 
and 100. We played Times Tables Bingo and won House 
points for a line and a full house. We have played I’m 
Thinking of a number which is similar the animal game. 

Comments from the class 
“I think it’s great because I already feel like I’ve learnt loads and it’s only been 
the first three weeks” 
“I am glad to have a new teacher, It’s been great” 
“Amazing”, “Fantastic”, “Super”. 

Friday 13th- Tuesday 17th September – September long 
weekend holiday 

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October- Parent 
Consultations  
Monday 14th October- Monday 21st October- October 
holiday  


